
Hello Everyone 
 
Looking ahead to tomorrow's services we have the usual 9.30 am Holy Communion Service 
at Chalgrave and 11.00 am Holy Communion Service at Toddington to which you are all 
warmly invited. After the 11.00 am service I lead baby Archie's baptism in a separate service 
at 1.00 pm.  Malcolm and I told the story of Jesus' baptism in the River Jordan at the Lower 
School Collective Worship last Thursday.... but we won't be fully immersing Archie in the 
font tomorrow!   
 
We have had some wonderfully cold and frosty days this week with beautiful sunshine and 
blue skies and the weather is forecast to continue cold well into next week so please don't 
forget to pop along on Wednesday to Tebworth Memorial Hall for the Pop Up Tea room 
with a wonderful selection of cakes and savouries, and soup, from 11.00 am to 1.00 pm or 
to Wilkinson Hall, Toddington Wednesday Winter Warmer gathering which is from 10.30 am 
to 2.30 pm, with soup and baked potatoes for lunch. Each gathering will offer you good 
company and a warm welcome.    
 
Other events this week are:  
Morning Prayer on Monday at Toddington Church at 9.30 am, 
Tuesday Knitting Group at Wilkinson Hall at 10.30 am 
 
Wednesday Pop Up Tea Room, Tebworth 
Wednesday, Winter Warmer, Wilkinson Hall (See poster) 
Wednesday eve Chalgrave PCC look forward to Bishop Richard's visit 
Friday Painting for Pleasure group 10.30 am Wilkinson Hall 
Friday Messy Church, Wilkinson Hall, 3.30 pm (See poster) and every 4th Friday of the 
month. 
Saturday, Friends January Sale 9.30 am – 12.00 noon with refreshments, Wilkinson Hall 
 
Have a good week 
Best wishes 
 
Linda 
 


